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THE 
WATERWAYS OF 

BRACKNELL  
 

Monday 11th December 
2023 – 7.30pm 

 

In the Recital Room at 
South Hill Park 

 

 
The waterways of Bracknell drain mostly to the North, to 
the Thames at Bray.  However, our local river, The Cut, 

and its tributaries (The Bullbrook, The Gormoor 
and  Blackmoor Stream) are often passed unnoticed. 

 
BFNHS Member Colin Bird will explore the routes of 

these streams and rivers within the landscape. 
 

Given the Society’s increasing interest in the health of 
our waterways, whilst not specifically focused on 

natural history, this illustrated talk will give context to 
both the geography and history of our waterways. 

 
 
      BFNHS Members:  £1    VISITORS WELCOME:  £3  

Cash at the door - no need to book in advance 

 
South Hill Park is on Ringmead, Bracknell RG12 7PA 
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